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Our Ref: CLK JRH 
 

27th February 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Opportunities Live Visit - Thursday 6th March 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child:  
 
Has been successful in securing a place on the Opportunities live trip due to being one of the first 50 pupils to 
complete the online form.  
 
The visit is free of charge and will take place on Thursday 6th March 2025.   
On the day, students will be transported by coach, and will be accompanied by members of staff, from both Armthorpe 
Academy throughout the afternoon trip. The coach will depart from school at 12.30pm and return to the academy at 
approximately 2.45pm.   Students are required to attend in normal school uniform throughout the day and the 
trip.  
 
Due to the timing of the event being close to lunchtime, students who have been successful in securing a place will 
be able to go to lunch 15 minutes early, so that the coach can take students at 12.30pm.   
 
All students attending are required to arrive at the normal start of the school day at 8.25am and will take part in normal 
lessons for period 1, 2 and 3. Students must then meet in the dining hall at 12.00pm in order to eat their lunch and be 
registered before getting on the coach.   
 

Below is information about the trip to opportunities live and a link to the event should you wish to find out more 
information:  
 
Opportunities Doncaster Live takes the form of an exhibition where employers can set up interactive stands to 
showcase various career pathways to the future workforce. This event aims to represent a diverse range of sectors, 
including hospitality, leisure and tourism, finance, the arts, technology, engineering, and manufacturing, ensuring that 
everyone is included. 
This is a fantastic opportunity to highlight the incredible job prospects available in South Yorkshire and inspire the 
workforce of tomorrow to be excited about their future! 
More information about the event and attending businesses can be found at: https://www.doncaster-
chamber.co.uk/opportunities-doncaster-live/.  
 
Due to the nature of the trip, we have taken the decision to offer all students whom are successful in gaining a place 
on the trip an opportunity to take part in a CV workshop prior to this event run by staff and our schools enterprise 
advisor, in order to ensure that they have a completed CV to take along with them and hand out to potential employers. 
This will take place on Friday 28th February in room 101 and should be attended by students who receive this letter 
instead of attending P4 and P5 lessons during this time.  
 

 

 

As this activity requires students to take responsibility and follow instructions, any student whose behavior has not 
met school expectations this half term will be withdrawn from the activity.    
 

Yours sincerely 
 

C Lake 
 

Charlotte Lake 
Director of Business and Enterprise/Careers Leader 
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